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Banpu Arranges a Lecture on Constructive Use of Internet for Students of 6 Granted Schools 

in 3 Northern Provinces 

 

7 - 10 February 2011 – Banpu Public Company Limited by Mrs.Udomlux Olarn, Head of 

Corporate Affairs (back row, fifth from left) arranged the special lecture titled, “Constructive 

Use of Internet and Online Technology” for 3,655 secondary students of six granted schools in 

Lamphun, Lampang and Phayao provinces. The lecture was conducted by experienced IT 

journalists to educate the students about the use of internet, games, and social network so 

that they can properly adopt the technology in their daily lives and study. This lecture is part of 

Banpu Education for Sustainability Project which has been run by Banpu Public Company 

Limited since 2004. 

 

For more information, please contact:  

Sirilak Manawongcharoen  Banpu Public Company Limited Tel. 02-694-6890 


